
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
King St. Car Park- Payment System – 27JAN 

 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public of the completion of 
construction at the King St. Car Park.  
 
A newly installed payment system has been installed 
which will operate in a similar fashion to all other city 
car parks.  
 
The new system will be online for use starting: 

 
Monday 27th of January 2020 

 
City Hall   Charles Waters P.Eng 
8th January 2020  Asst. City Engineer 


